
 

THAPAR UNIVERSITY, PATIALA 
(Declared as deemed-to-be-university u/s 3 of the UGC Act., 1956) 

Dated: July 31, 2017 

NOTICE 

 

Due to delay in handing over the new hostels to the 

university the classes of BE (3rd year) students of all 

branches have been rescheduled to start from August 7, 

2017 (11:00 AM onwards).  

The classes of all PG students 

(ME/MSC/MTech./MCA/MA/PhD) of all years have been 

rescheduled to start from August 16, 2017 (8:00 am). 

 

Inconvenience is regretted. 

 
 

 
(S. S. Bhatia) 
Dean, Academic Affairs 
 


